



Children's Writing Corner

Each half term, a different class will have the opportunity to write a piece for the newsletter. This half term it is Year 4's turn. Top Ten PSHE Risks

In PSHE we have been learning about risks. The following ten tips will help you to stay safe every day:

- 1. Do not have a plug socket in your bathroom;
- 2. Look both ways when crossing the road;
- 3. If you get hacked online tell a trusted adult;
- 4. Don't talk to strangers in real life and online;
- 5. Walk home sensibly;
- 6. Do not put wires on the floor. Put them at the side of the room;
- 7. Watch for cars when your crossing the road;
- 8. Do not swing on your chair in class;
- Watch for warning signs on the way home and finally;
- 10. Only play online games for your age and if your parents say you are allowed play the game.

What's On?					
	Monday 23rd	Y5 Football Y2 Games			
	Tuesday 24th	Y4 Running Y5 Table Top Games			
	Wednesday 25th	Y ₃ Football			
	Thursday 26th	Y6 Maths Y4 Times Tables Year 2 Multi Sports			
	Friday 27th	Y6 High 5			

Twitter

If you use Twitter, please follow us on Twitter (@lancylane.)

Covid 19 Risk Assessment

Changes To Our Risk Assessment - No additional changes from the ParentMail sent last week.

PTA Gift Day

On FRIDAY 11TH DECEMBER the PTA will be holding their annual gift day. The children will have the opportunity to 'Christmas shop' for a present for someone special. Presents costing £1 will be on display for the children to choose from. The presents will be gift wrapped over the weekend ready for them to take home the following week. We will be sending home BLUE money envelopes week beginning 7th December. If your child would like to take part in this activity please send £1 in the blue envelope on the day (FRIDAY 11TH DECEMBER) clearly marked with your child's name. To enable this to happen we need donations of any new and unused items (e.g. gift sets, jewellery, smellies, unopened chocolate boxes, cute ornaments) that would be suitable for a child to buy an adult. If you have any of these items they would be greatly appreciated. Please drop off at the school office entrance in the marked box.

Christmas

A Parentmail will be sent out next week detailing the events and activities that will be taking place in school during December as we look forward to Christmas.

Welcome

On Monday we welcome Miss Rebecca Drinkwater to Year 5 who will be working under Mr Wood's close supervision in Y5 as part of her teacher training.









Early Learners Pre-School



This week we have been drawing round shapes in the environment.

Outside Achievements

If your child achieves anything away from school please bring it into school so they can share with their class and we can share it with everyone.



Online Safety Tip

Rocket League is a fantastical sport-based video game (it's "football with cars"). Players work to advance the ball down the field, and score goals in their opponents' net.



https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/esafety-news/rocket-league-video-game-a-parents-guide/

Special Mentions this week.

Reception Billie-Rae	Year 1 Erik	Year 2 Austin	Year 3 Sophie P	Year 4 Keegan	Year 5 Emrys	Year 6 George M
			Mrs Hankin's choice is Georgia in Year 3		Mrs Jones's choice is Noah A in Year 5	

Team points this week - ROBINS 207 - SQUIRRELS 178 - BEAVERS 209 - DOLPHINS 175

Upcoming Dates



Christmas Jumper Day – Friday, 11th December 2020 - £1 for St Catherine's Hospice PTA Gift Day – Friday, 11th December 2020